MWA»Z%W
COPY.

1’1@*5 ‘ %Kzgmttr of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

3rd December, 1917.

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 30th ultimo
; enclosing one from lr. Craig rupca%ing the 8.8. Fo. 540
buimzas N N Baralay, mz.o&en. ma.» rnr the Booth
' Tins O LEverpeih. Trem whieh It 3n Retlib AIaS 4% S5 srepesel

to eoat with bitumen the whele of the imner surface of the

g shell plating within the dowble bottom of this vessel, this
ol material to be supplied by Messrs. Csile Bitimo Co. Ltde,
I Cails Buildings, Newcastle-on-Tyne.

In reply thereto I am direeted to state that
approval will be given to the coating of the bottom plating
inside the double bottom as jroposed, except in the engine

Mo

and boiler spaces, where the bottom should be coated with
Portland cement in the usual manner.
1 am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Wﬁu‘y.




